
15 July, 2020 

 

Editor 

Australian Financial Review 

Email: edletters@afr.com.au 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

I refer to your editorial “China deserves wider pushback on Hong Kong” (14 July) 

that pointed out that “Hong Kong is a liberal, globalized financial capital that many 

Australians know well as business travelers, tourists, or expatriates.”  To improve 

Hong Kong's business and investment environment, the National Security Law can 

promptly reverse the chaotic situation of the past year and restore stability in Hong 

Kong.  

 

The Law will not affect the high degree of autonomy, judicial independence and the 

rule of law in Hong Kong. It targets an extremely small minority of people without 

adversely affecting the basic rights and freedoms legitimately enjoyed by Hong 

Kong people. Our much-valued institutional strengths and core competitiveness will 

also remain intact.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Raymond Fan 

Director 

(Representative to Australia and New Zealand) 
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